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P.O.Box 112
Cisco, TEXAS 76437

817 -442-3504
April 9, 1976

Mr. Carl Ulvog

District IV Supervisor

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P.O. 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Ulvog:

On March 18, 1976, I directed a letter to
Mr. G. O. Bain, of Logan, New Mexico regarding work covering
pits and clearing location where Olympic Petroleum drilled
two wells in the Southwest quarter of the Southwest quarter
(SW/4) of SW/4) of Section 27, Township 16 North, Range 33
ast, Harding County, New Mexico.

I asked Mr. Bain in this letter to please clear
the location and I would pay the additional charge that
he requested to reenter this location and clear the location.
I asked him to send me pictures of this location after he
had cleared the location. It appears to me that this is
satisfactory work and I had paid for this work. Should you
make a visual inspection and find that this is in order, I
would appreciate a letter of approval for this work, and the
completion of all requirements concerning plugging and abandon-
ment of these wells.

Thank you for all your kind considerations in
these past matters. I am,

SJP/jlc
cc: Mr. G.O. Bain
Logan, New Mexico



